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Mark Freedman

From: Sonnier-----------
Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2011 12:04 PM
To: Mark Freedman
Subject: POVERTY DATA AND LSC FUNDING DISTRIBUTION

Mr. Mark Freedman, 
     I am making recommendations that the determination of the number of individuals in poverty in each geographic area 
be made 
by the Bureau of the Census, without any reference to the decennial census as the basis for that determination.  Also, 
funding 
be reallocated among geographic areas every three years based on updated poverty population determinations by the 
Bureau of the 
Census and the first reallocation be phased in over two years, in Fiscal year 2013 and Fiscal Year 2014. 
     Thank you for your time sir. 
  
Respectfully Submitted 
Beatrice Sonnier 




